COMMISSION OF ENQUIRY
INTO THE COLLAPSE OF FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS IN JAMAICA
IN THE 1990°S

THE JAMAICA PEGASUS HOTEL
81 KNUTSFORD BOULEVARD
KINGSTON 5

November 6, 2009

Mr, Errol Campbell

The Managing Director

Financial Sector Adjustment Company Limited
1 Shalimar Avenue

Kingston 3

Dear Mr. Campbell

RE: Commission of Enquiry into the Collapse of Financial Institutions in Jamaica
in the 1990’s

Following our earlier meeting and review of questions that the Commission wishes you
to answer, we now formally attach the said list of questions.

The Commission is requesting that the written answers be submitted no later than
November 20, 2009,

We look forward to your kind cooperation in this matter.

Yours respectfully

Fernando DePeralio

Secretary to the Commission



